Shawn Nickel
*

From: An Grace <anbgrace@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 4, 2023 8:36 AM
To: Shawn Nickel

Subject: Willowbrook

I do NOT support the Willowbrook development. If | wanted to live in an area surrounded by developments like this, |
would have moved to Meridian. Star is not the right place! In addition, none of the roads or infrastructure is able to
support this, (among many other issues). PLEASE don't allow this development to move forward.

An Grace
2287 N Starhaven Ave., Star ID 83669



